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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

“Springtime is quickly approaching, and with it comes new opportunities to connect with friends and neighbors 

across the Town of Pike Road! We want to thank you for your energetic engagement so far this year – like the 

hundreds of Valentines for Veterans cards we have received – and we look forward to welcoming this season 

of growth with you! 

There are so many ways to get involved and explore all our hometown has to offer through upcoming events 

from our ENHANCE initiative committees, like the Pike Road Arts Council. In addition to their ongoing Everyday 

People Art Show and Classical Masters musical lecture series, it’s time to register for unique opportunities 

from the PRAC in March! Just in time for Easter, discover the Ukranian art of Pysanky egg decorating with artist 

Korey Rowswell on Mar. 3 or 10. Then, dive into watercolor painting on Mar. 23 & 24 as Durinda Cheek returns 

to host Watercolor Bootcamp II following a sold-out watercolor workshop in January.  

In the meantime, we invite you to join us at Bloom on Feb. 27 for the Mondays with the Mayor radio program, 

which is all about giving YOU the opportunity to connect with Mayor Stone and learn about our growing 

hometown while also shining a light on our amazing local businesses. After stopping by to see us at Bloom, visit 

Founders Station to take advantage of our annual Alabama Arbor Week Seedling Giveaway, presented in 

partnership with the Alabama Forestry Commission.  

Visit us online at www.pikeroad.us to learn more about these events and everything happening in our 

hometown. As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.    

Thank you and God Bless.” 


